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Chief Administrative Office, Parks Division, submitting the 2013 Annual Report on the River
Management Plan as a receive and file; and staff recommending the Planning Commission take the
following actions:
1) Approve the 2013 Annual Report on the implementation of the River Management Plan; and
2) Recommend the continued implementation of the River Management Plan as currently prescribed.
(Cont. 04-10-14, Item 3)
Background
The River Management Plan requires an annual report to the Planning Commission in order to
ensure the Plan is accomplishing its goals.  The River Management Advisory Committee (RMAC)
recommended approval of the Annual Report at their February 18, 2014 meeting.

A Staff Report is attached.

Item was continued from the Planning Commission April 10, 2014 meeting due to a lack of a quorum.

Contact
Noah Triplett, River Recreation Supervisor
Chief Administrative Office-Parks Division
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